











Saint Martin de Porres High School

Weekly Newsletter

January 14, 2022

Quicklinks



School Calendar



PowerSchool



Student Handbook



School Website

COVID-19 Weekly Testing Protocols

We are requiring all unvaccinated students and staff members to complete an at-home COVID test and produce a copy of their test results each week. As a parent/guardian, YOU play an important role in this new safety policy! Watch the video below for complete details.

CLICK HERE for a Step-by-Step Flyer of Instructions

WORK

Friday Rotation Schedule

Click HERE for the Friday Rotation Schedule

The next Friday Rotation is SOPHOMORE on Friday, January 21, 2022.

Partner Appreciation Luncheon: POSTPONED!

Partner Appreciation Luncheon has been POSTPONED. Friday, January 28 will be a full school day and Junior Workday.

CWSP Hotline: 216-346-7896

Call or text us with any CWSP questions.

STUDY

BehaviorFlip for Families

Behavior Flip is a tool that is used for our restorative approach to discipline in which students, teachers, administrators, and families work together in partnership for the overall success of our students.

- You should have received an email dated January 7 from no-reply@behaviorflip.com to
 activate your account; if you have not done so already, please activate your account so we
 can partner with you in using this tool!
- Events entered into Behavior Flip represent a variety of commonplace school concerns ranging from dress code and mask reminders, cell phone reminders or refusal to turn-in, and disruption to class/classmates.
- Please be aware that for any event entered into Behavior Flip, your student's teachers and/or administrators will be addressing the concerns directly with your student.
- All of these behaviors would be best discussed between you and your student during nonschool hours; we ask that students are NOT on their phones (or smart watches) during classes so they can receive the maximum benefit from their Saint Martin education while serving their peers in our community who are doing the same.

Please note: Due to the ongoing pandemic, students who receive an egregious number of mask reminders (3+ in one class period) will be asked to leave school for the day and/or stay home for a day.

After speaking with your student regarding any Behavior Flip records throughout the day or week, and if you feel it is important to speak directly with the stated adult, please feel free to communicate with that adult directly or reach out to a member of our administrative team (mprewitt@stmdphs.org or Idotson@stmdphs.org).

College Counseling Updates

FAFSA NOW OPEN!

FAFSA is open, so senior families should begin to gather their 2020 1040 tax forms and W-2s. FAFSA must be completed to receive financial aid for college, and it is a graduation requirement. College Counselors are available to assist with FAFSA completion.

SERVE

SchoolBelles Sale!



LEAD

Winter Newsletter: Now Available!

The Winter Edition of our Newsletter is officially on the stands! From the opening of Phase II of our new school building and a BRAND NEW investment program that is yielding college scholarships, you won't want to miss all the incredible stories from our First Semester.

Read it Now!





O God... help us to
walk together, pray
together, sing
together, and live
together until that day
when all God's
children, Black,
White, Red, and
Yellow, will rejoice in
one common band of
humanity in the
kingdom of our Lord.
Amen.

Martin Luther King Jr.









in